
1/17/2024 10:30 am 

Trustees: Lauren Martel, Dave Fabrizio, Susan Cannon 

Other attendees: Jacquelyn Benson 

Called Attendance at 10:33 am 

 

New Business: 

1. Completed 2023 binder for the auditors was placed in the trustee drawer. 

2. Jackie Benson presented preliminary plans for creating a Cemetery Capital Reserve Fund.  This 

would hold unused but budgeted funds with the intention that large maintenance projects could 

be paid for when they arise. Current trust fund only allows for use of interest which is a small 

amount.   

3. Completed set up of new trustee emails. 

 

Meeting adjourned 11:40 am 


